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on Antitrust Enforcement Outlook Under
New FTC Nominees
March 12, 2018

James Burns was quoted in a Bloomberg BNA report
titled, “New FTC Makeup to Continue Robust Health-
Care Enforcement,” outlining how the White House’s
nominees under consideration by the U.S. Senate are
likely to continue advancing existing priorities in the
healthcare sector by the Federal Trade Commission.

“Under the new administration, both the FTC and the
DOJ have shown a strong interest in aggressive
antitrust enforcement in healthcare, and I would
expect that to continue going forward,” Burns told
the publication.

Click here to view this news.
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